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July 30,1982

Dr. Michael J. Bell, Chief
High-Level Waste Licensing Management Branch
Division of Waste Management
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Re: High-Level Radwaste
Regulations

Dear Dr. Bell:

Thanks for your letter of July 23, 1982 regarding
the briefing meeting to be held July 29, 1982 in Germantown,
Maryland. I unfortunately will be unable to attend this
briefing session and hope your agency or DOE will have
a similar meeting soon in this area.

If available, I would appreciate receiving v)y
briefing material or a copy of the proposed rules. Thanks.

Very truly yours,
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A. N. Turcan, Jr. J
Director
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